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Batchelor Museum Development Association Inc. is trying to locate wooden louvres from the 1950’s. The
wooden louvers will enable BMDA to reinstate the women’s bedroom as it was in the Heritage Listed Building B.

May-be some-one with an old Darwin house is changing over louvers or building a new house and doesn’t
need their old wooden louvers any-more.

We are keen to hear from any-one who is able to assist us.
Contact Jan Hills

Email: admin@batchelormuseum.org.au
Phone: 0438 119 350
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